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Events

● International Astronomy Day - 18th May

● Parents Evening - Monday 20th May - Please book an appointment through the office.

● Water Saving Week - 27th-31st May

Staff Recognition🏅

This month's Staff Recognition goes to Aimee. She completes any task given
to her and is developing your knowledge and training very well. She is also
gaining more confidence in everything she does and helps so much in any

room she works in.

Thank you for your hard work and dedication.

@BumblesNursery www.bumblesnursery.co.uk nursery@kidzonenursery.com

http://www.bumblesnursery.co.uk/


Meet Our Staff Members
Each month we are asking a member of staff to complete a little write up about themselves so
that you can get to know them even better.
This month's write up is about Lydia in our Bizzy Bees Room and Jasmin in our
Honey Bees Room.

My name is Lydia, I have been working in Bumbles for over a year now,
working in the Bizzy Bees Room. I have nearly completed my Level 2 in
Childcare and I have really enjoyed learning while teaching the children. I
enjoy watching the children learn new things and get ready for school. In my
spare time, I love travelling and visiting new places along with spending time
with family and friends.

My name is Jasmin and I have nearly completed my Level 3 in Childcare
and have been working at Bumbles Nursery for 2 years. I worked in our

Aintree Nursery before moving to Maghull about 18 months ago. I am very
passionate about the care of children and love teaching them new things. I
work across all three rooms as I enjoy every age group and watching them

grow and progress in their development. In my spare time, I love being
with my family and friends and also enjoy going out for long walks.

What’s New
Bizzy Bees have had new sink areas replaced in both sides of their room. The staff are really

happy with how they look and the extra space it has given them.

Outdoor Learning🌲
The children have enjoyed their local trips to Bobby’s Wood, the park and the shops.

The children celebrated Earth Day by litter picking, planting our new herb garden and learning
how we can help our environment.
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Room News

🐝Baby Bees🐝
Baby Bees have really enjoyed learning new nursery rhymes.

The children loved getting wet in the water while singing ‘Row, Row, Row,
Your Boat’ and creating their own boats using paint.

The staff have been teaching the children how to scoop and pour the
water using their fine motor skills. The children have also been interested

in looking at the textured books, they have explored all the different
textures.

The children have loved popping all the bubbles with our new bubble
machine.

🐝Honey Bees🐝
Honey Bees have enjoyed reading lots of different stories new and old
using lots of props. The children have enjoyed developing their skill to

recite the stories that they love. They are able to tell you what happens in
books like ‘The Gruffalo’ and ‘The Hungry Caterpillar’. The children really

enjoyed making their own potions in cauldrons when learning about
‘Room on the Broom’, they particularly enjoyed mixing the ingredients
together and watching it bubble. The children made their own tea party

for ‘The Tiger Who Came for Tea’, with Tiger food.

🐝Bizzy Bees🐝
Bizzy Bees have enjoyed learning all about Space and they can name all
the different planets in the Solar System, in order. The children have

made their own planets using paper mache and paint.
The children have really enjoyed learning the planet song which they
love singing. The children have enjoyed exploring the Moon Sand and

making their own equators.
The children have been learning how to make different shapes. We used
the children’s bodies to make some simple shapes on the floor. They

made a triangle, circle and square.
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Parents Notice & Reminders
● We do provide suncream in the nursery which we apply in the morning and afternoon.

Please don’t leave suncream in your child’s bag.
● Please can I remind parents/carers not to leave items (such as medicine, plastic bags,

creams, food items) in your child’s bag. This would be very much appreciated in order
to keep your children safe.

● Can I remind parents not to let your child bring in any toys from home as these may get
lost or broken and we don’t want any upset children. Thank you.

● Please can you make sure your child’s bag is fully stocked each day with nappies, wipes,
nappy sacks and spare clothes etc as we do not stock a lot of these spare items. If your
child is toilet training, can you also pop in a pack of wipes in case of any accidents.
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Family Fun Day

If any parents would like to donate to our raffle or if you know of any businesses that would like

to that would be greatly appreciated.
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Thank you!
We hope you enjoyed reading our Newsletter.

Thank you for trusting us to teach your little ones…
From Rachael and the Staff Team🙂🐝
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